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Dear Parents/Carers,

YOUNG VOICES, 8th JANUARY 2019, SHEFFIELD ARENA
I am delighted to let you know that children in Year 3-6 will have the opportunity to be involved in Young Voices 2019. To find out more information about Young Voices, I would recommend that you go to www.youngvoices.co.uk, choosing the Parent option. As well as information, there are links to download the music from the children's section (the children will need a code to enter this section, which we will let you know when it’s made available).

The date of our concert is Tuesday 8th January 2019 at 7:00pm. The concert will include many different songs, from Coldplay to The Greatest Showman.

An outline of the day:

1:30pm Arrive at Sheffield Arena

2:15pm Rehearsal commences

5pm Rehearsal ends and we have a one hour break for tea
6pm Back in seats for the concert

7pm Concert commences

9:15pm concert ends
The children will be travelling by coach to the venue during the school day of the 8th January, and will return by coach after the performance. The performance finishes at 9:15pm so this will be an extra-late night, as I expect we will return to school at 11:15pm. Children will be allowed to start school a little later the following day so they can have a lie-in!

If you would like to join the audience, tickets for the event are available to be ordered in advance through school, using the attached form, at £20 each (for audience tickets - you do not have to pay for your child’s place). All children will need to wear a plain white T-shirt for the event or you can purchase an official T-shirt, which can be ordered on the attached order from, for £12.00 (these include an official Young Voices mini torch for the concert and a charity wristband).  Please note that Young Voices T-shirts from previous years are not acceptable. 

All payments should be made via Parentpay, but you must send in the order forms to school so that we can order your tickets and/or specific T-shirt size.

I have attached the parent ticket and T-shirt order forms. Orders need to be returned to school by FRIDAY 14th SEPTEMBER. I appreciate for many this is much earlier than you might expect, but the earlier we send in the ticket requests, the better the seats we will be allocated. For the arena, allocating seating with the best view of your child's school is a huge task; therefore, if we can do one block booking it is better for all. When I have accurate numbers, I will be able to advise you of the coach cost for each child attending the concert (approximately £10 per child). This will be organised later in the autumn term.

If your child is interested in taking part, could you please complete the below consent slip and return to school by Wednesday 18th July so we have an idea of numbers. All other paperwork is fine to be left until September.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Pye
Headteacher

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………....

Young Voices at Sheffield Arena, 8th January 2019
(  My child ….......................................................... is interested in taking part in Young Voices 2019.

(  My child ….......................................................... is NOT interested in taking part in Young Voices 2019.

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………….

Date ………………………..

